
ABC YPG hosts September Social with first annual YP of the
Year award
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Methuen Construction’s Cody Barnes (right) accepts
the 2018 YP of the Year Award from ABC YPG
board chair Jeff Comeau

Manchester, NH The Associated Builders and Contractors New Hampshire and Vermont Chapter’s
Young Professionals Group (ABC YPG) hosted its annual September Social at Manchester Country
Club on September 13. 

While the September Social has remained a staple event for ABC  YPG, this year brought
something new. For the first time, ABC YPG awarded the 2018 Young Professional of the Year,
drawing from a pool of exceptionally talented and qualified nominees. Cody Barnes, assistant
project manager at Methuen Construction, took home the honors before a large crowd of attendees. 
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